
 

 

 

January 24, 2022 

 

RE: WaterCharger Battery Storage Project – Facility Application filed with the Alberta 
Utilities Commission 

 

Dear Stakeholder,  

TransAlta Corporation would like to inform you that it has filed its Battery Storage Facility 
Application for the WaterCharger Battery Storage Project with the Alberta Utilities Commission 
(“AUC”) on January 21, 2022. The application has been assigned Proceeding Number 27109. 

If you wish to review the application and associated reports filed with the AUC, you can access 
them through the AUC website at www.auc.ab.ca. You will be required to set up an account and, 
once set up, you can search for the filing using the proceeding number provided in this letter.  

Our team remains available to you throughout the regulatory review process. If you have any 
questions about the Project or the submission to the AUC, please reach out to the Project team 
by phone at 1-888-893-8054 or by email at: TransAltaWaterCharger@maskwaenv.com  

The Project website (https://transalta.com/plants-operation/watercharger/) will be maintained 
and remain available to you throughout the regulatory and construction phases of the Project.  

We thank you for your feedback and remain committed to continuing to work with you as we 
progress the Project.  

Yours truly,  

TransAlta Corporation  

 

Chris Teare  
Manager, Business Development  
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